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Mar. 10-14, 2014
Dear Parents, 

[image: image3.wmf]Band Concert

This week the 5th grade band will put on a concert. There will be an afternoon practice for the band members on Tuesday afternoon at the Performing Arts Center.   The evening performance is Tuesday at 7:00 PM.  

Subjects

[image: image4.wmf]This week in Reading we will continue to read about Colonial America and following that we will read a book about King George and his dismay with the colonies. We will continue to review Fractions, Division, Decimals, and measurement. We will be working in a packet on Geometry after Spring Break. We will begin working on some practice tests for the SBA tests. 
   Reading Logs
[image: image5.wmf]Reading Logs for March were sent home last week.  They will be due on March 27 after Spring Break.  The students are expected to read over Spring Break.  
[image: image6.wmf]The students will choose their subjects for the Revolution project this week.  Revolution Projects will be due on April 15th.  We will be presenting the projects throughout that week.  I am letting the students choose their subject this early in case they want to work on them over the break, although it won’t be required until after the break.     
Math Packet Prep
I am sending home a short Math Packet for the students to work on over spring break.  The packet is downloaded from the state SBA test prep site.  If the Students work on the packet it will help them on the SBA tests that are coming up.  It would help them if parents helped them with any that they have questions on.  We will go over the answers to the packets the week we come back from Spring Break. 
Survival Swim

On Wednesday of this week the class will go to the Blatchley Swimming Pool for a lesson on water survival.  The students will go to three stations which will cover putting on life jackets, putting on survival suits and learning to signal while in the water, and finally getting into a survival raft.  The students are to wear their clothing into the pool to simulate a survival situation. I recommend that girls not wear white, as white tends to be see through when wet.  The students should bring a change of clothes to change into after the survival swim.   

[image: image7.wmf]Project Fair is this Thursday March 13.

Have a wonderful Spring Break
COMING UP
[image: image8.wmf]Mar. 11- 5th grade Band concert

Mar. 12 – Survival Swim

Mar. 13- Project Fair

March 15-23 – Spring Break 

Apr. 1, 3, 8- SBA tests

May 2 – Forestry Day

May 28 – Last day 
Sandy Bradshaw      966-1222

bradshaw@sitkaschools.org
Letter and homework are also posted on the website: http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
[image: image9.wmf]Yay! Now I can write that I did jump rope for 60 minutes in my physical log.  What is a physical log you ask?  It’s like a reading log, but we keep it at school.  It is like a calendar and we write down a physical activity we did for 30 minutes or more.  We are doing it because Mr. Krupa, our PE teacher, wants to encourage kids to stay active.  Now, go out, take a jog, and stay active! 
Natalie Schwantes
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This week my class watched the Reading Log movie.  It was about a girl who found goose eggs and raised them. Later she showed them the way south (The rest of the flock had left, and they didn’t know how to go south.) It was a great movie.   Ethan Coe
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Do you know what you want to be when you grow up?  A writer that visited our school told us that he wanted to be a writer since he was 6.  He was born in the Phillipines, and then moved to Canada when he was really young.  He writes comics for  popular companies, and also writes his own.  Our class got to read one of his comics called Big Foot Boy. I wish I knew what I’m going to be  when I grow up. 

Nicholas Oliphant

[image: image12.wmf]Division again!!  This week in class we are working on double digit division with odd and even numbers.  Mrs. B. calls us up to the Promethean Board to show our skills to the class.  I think it is important to learn it for real life. But, I still need to shape up on it.  
Grace Harang
This week we learned stem and leaf tables.  There are numbers on the left and numbers on the right.  The numbers on the left are the tens and the numbers on the right are the ones.  (We also worked on line plot graphs.)  Chloe Harrington
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[image: image13.wmf] This week in PE we played four way volley ball.  It is when the class is split up into fourths and each fourth is a team.  We played with a giant beach volleyball.  Each team starts out with 10 points.  The idea is to not lose any points.  It was a fun game to play and I hope that we get to play it next week too.  But, that’s enough talking, let’s play.  See you on the court!  

Makai Saline 

